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                   March 9, 2018 

               22 Adar, 5778 

Rabbi Yamin Levy 

LIHA Rabbi  
 

 

Please visit our website www.lihagn.org  for the FULL newsletter in  color!  

 

THE VOICE OF OUR CHILDREN 
A WEEKLY PUBLICATION 

 

Parashat Vayakhel-Pekude  

Shabbat Candle Lighting time is at 5:35 p.m. 

Havdalah time is at 6:47 p.m. 
 

Siddur Presentation 

http://www.lihagn.org/


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weird But True  

Please friend  us on Facebook 

to see all the great things 

that occur here on a day to 

day basis.  Our Facebook 

name is LIHA PTA  

2018 - 201 9 Registration Packets 

have been sent home.   There are 

some changes to LIHAõs policies 

regarding financial  aid/s cholarship.  

Please read, complete the packet 

and return it back to LIHA by the  

March 15 th  deadline with all 

necessary documents to apply  for 

assistance.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

March 15 th  ð Chumash Play 

March 20 th  ð Parent Teacher 

Conferences K thru 5  

March 21 st  ð Parent Teacher 

Conferences Nursery & PK  

March 28 -April 6 th  ð  

Pesach Vacation ð No School  

April 9 th  ð Classes Resume 

 
 

 

Amalya Malekan  
Matthew Ghodsi 
Heleni Amsellem 

Moshe Dabakarov  
Yosef Mehdizadeh 
Sara Rahmanou 

David Ghatan 
Alexa Darvish 

Abigail Tehrani  
Shira Farahnik  

Gavriella Soleimani  
 

 

 



 

Take A Look At LIHA  

 
Toddler- Morah Galit 

 
This week we had our Purim party.  We had so much fun!  The 
children sang Purim songs and danced.  Shabbat Shalom 
 
 
  

  Toddler- Morah Karen 
 

Although we miss the joyous holiday of Purim, the toddlers are now 
anticipating the festive and elaborate holiday of Pesach. The toddlers 
started to understand the idea of ñchametzò and that we need to get rid of it 
for Pesach. They learned that we do not eat bread on Pesach and instead 
we eat something called Matzah. We did an activity where Morah Karen 
took out certain foods and the toddlers had to figure out if we can eat it for 
Pesach or not. They learned that bread is definitely a no no. We also 
learned that on the first two nights of Passover, we have a special meal 
called the Seder. The children all got to hold the Haggadah and we started 
to sing songs like ñMa Nishtana?ò And ñDayenuò. We are very excited to 
make our very own Haggadot! 
 
 
 

          Nursery 
 

Pesach is coming! (yes it's hard to believe). 
The children began learning about the holiday of Pesach, King Pharaoh, 
Moshe and the Jewish slaves.  The class is already singing some 
Pesach songs and are working on their very own Haggadoth. 
Each week we continue to review the English and Hebrew Alphabets, 
colors and shapes and practice cutting with scissors. 
Some of our books of the week were "What is Passover?", 
"Passover is Coming", and "The Passover Seder". 
Our Shabbat Ima and Abba were Emily and Yaniv. 
Shabbat Shalom.  

 
 

 
 

Pre K 
 

Pesach preparations have begun. We are learning the story of 
Moshe taking the Jewish people out of Mitzrayim. On Pesach we 
have a big meal called the Seder and we use a special book called 
The Haggadah. Each child is working carefully on pages of the 
Haggadah using paint, glitter glue, crayons and markers to help us 
follow along with our family. 

 

 

The following 

parents have 

donated a book 

to the LIHA 

Library in honor 

of their 

childrenôs 

birthdayé 

Mr. & Mrs. 

Marc Dorwitt 

for Noachôs 

birthday 

Mr. & Mrs. 

Ashir Pirouzian 

for Yaelôs 

birthday 

Mr. David 

Soleimani & Ms. 

Shula Ograd for 

Jordanaôs 
birthday 

 



 

 Kindergarten English  

Sometimes adventures cause trouble. Goldilocks, a classic tale, is one example of this 
situation.  We also worked on the "hard g" sound, characters and the naming and action 
part of a telling sentence.  We are just about finished with our numbers to 19 and will 
have an assessment next week.  We honored Dr. Seuss on Monday by making hats, 
reading Green Eggs and Ham and hearing several stories on the smart board.  Plus we 
read a Scholastic Newspaper and learned he puts the letter "u" in the eyes of his 
characters.  Shabbat Shalom and have a great weekend. 
 

  Kindergarten Hebrew  
 

We learned about the two Parashot this week; ñVayakhel and 
Pekudaiò that the Jewish people were asked to bring gold, 
silver, copper, wood, oil......even precious stone all for building 
the Mishkan. Moshe also taught them about keeping Shabbat 
and things that we must or must not do on Shabbat! 
Our PESACH project is on the way, learning about PESACH, 
songs and customs. We continue reviewing our Alef - Bet 
letters up to letter SAMECH.  
Our ˞˟˞ˣ ˞ˬ˞ ˸˟˷ this week were Eliana & Liron  
                                                                                                                                                                                                           

1
st

 Grade English 
 

This week first grade is learning about the long e: -y- (baby) and long i: -y- (try) sounds. We 
are reviewing Science Ch 3 on Animals concluding with a test on Wed. 3/7. In math, we are 
finishing up Ch 6 learning about numbers -120.  I have started a 4 week unit on Folktales 
which include (fairy tales, fables, myths, legends and tall tales) it will conclude with an in- 
class book report on one of the folktales we will read in class or  one brought on from home. 
Albert Einstein once said, "If you want your children to be intelligent, read them fairy tales. If 
you want them to be more intelligent, read them more fairy tales." We will discuss qualities of 
each folktale over the course of the 3-4 weeks. *Conferences will be held at night on 
3/20/2018- be on the lookout for info from Rosel. 
 

        1st Grade Hebrew 
 

Thank you all for coming and celebrating with us at the 
Siddur party. Iôm so proud of my kids on doing a 
beautiful job. Bòh we started to use our new Sidur in 
class. On Friday we learned about the parasha  ˪ˢ˵˧ˣ
˧ˡˣ˵˲. Shabbat Shalom! 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

2
nd

 Grade English 
 

The second grade had a wonderful week. We 
finished chapter 5 in math on regrouping and two 
digit subtraction. We also had our second in class 
book report. Now the students are ready to learn 3 
digit addition and subtraction. Have a wonderful 
weekend! 

 

 

2
nd

 Grade Hebrew 

 
We began to working on the upcoming holiday Pesach. We are 
following the same techniques: practicing reading story of Pesach, 
learning new vocabulary, the story the Holiday and their dinims.  We 
enjoyed doing a project about the mishkan and learning about the 
special clothes that the Kohanim have to wear during their in the 
Mishkan. We finished the week with the learning of the Parasha. 

 
 

                       3
rd

 Grade English 
 

 In Math we are continuing our study of fractions.  Look for 
the chapter 9 test to be given on 3/13; review packets were 
sent home earlier in the week.  We are continuing to learn 
about myths as our reading unit.  
  

 

3
rd

 Grade Hebrew 

 

 

 I hope you had a joyous Purim! We are already getting ready for the next holiday: Pesach 
(Passover). I made a special packet about Pesach which we are working on.  
We are progressing nicely in our Chumash. The children can find the correct perek (chapter) 
and the right pasook (verses) in the Chumash (Torah), and translate what we are reading. 
Shabbat Shalom  
 
 
 



 
 
 
  

 
4

th
 Grade English 

   
This week the fourth grade did amazing on their 
math test. They are now moving on to fractions. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

         4
th

 Grade Hebrew 

Pesach is around the corner.  The class started learning all about its 
history, halacot and reading the Hagada.  We also learned all the songs 
from the Hagada. 
 
 

   

                      5
th

 Grade English 

 We had quite a busy week in 5th grade.  We wrapped up both our math chapter 
and our writing unit.  I was proud to see how hard 5th grade worked on their 
persuasive writing essay's, they certainly have developed beautiful writers voices!  
In Social Studies we are continuing our study of Latin America. 
 

 

 
  

5
th

 Grade Hebrew 

5th grade started learning Haggada Shel 
Pesach this week. We have almost completed 
Perek Gimmel in Shemot, progressed in 
Hamikraa Sheli and learned Parashat 
Hashavua as well. 
 
Shabbat shalom 

 
 
 


